Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Family Health Services
NOTICE OF PROPOSED APPLICATION FOR WAIVER TO CERTAIN PORTIONS OF 7 CFR §226

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Department of Health has prepared a request for waiver for certain federal regulations regarding the Childcare Food Program activity at certain public schools. The Department has requested waiver of the requirements of 7 CFR §226 as they apply to Childcare Food Program operations at public schools in favor of those federal regulations applying to the same or similar activity under the National School Lunch Program governed by 7 CFR §210; §220; §225; and §245. If the waiver is granted, the designated sections of the National School Lunch Program regulations would replace those requirements of 7 CFR §226 and would be enforced by the Florida Department of Agriculture at the public school venues.

A copy of that waiver request can be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Department of Health, Office of the General Counsel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #A02, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1703, Fax: (850)410-1448.
